

Stockingate, South Kirkby, Pontefract, West Yorkshire, WF9 3DP

Telephone: 01977 643187

Email: skaoffice@watertonacademytrust.org **Website:** www.southkirkbyacademy.org

Headteacher: Mr Adam Potter







Dear families,

Below is the calendar of events for the next half term. As always, events may change and we will try to give you as much notice as possible if this happens. Paper copies are available in the school office.

When new events are added, I will update this calendar and share it with you all. Families are invited to events coloured in blue, new events are coloured in green and any changes to events will be coloured in red.

Further information for each event will follow nearer the time of the event.

Event:	Date:
Year 4 Swimming Starts	Wednesday 10 th September 2025
'Meet the Teacher' Drop Ins	Wednesday 10 th September 2025
After-school clubs begin *See separate letter for more details and sign up on MCAS*	Monday 15 th September 2025
Harvest Festival Donations *Please donate tins and packets between these dates – more information to follow*	Monday 22 nd September – Friday 3 rd October 2025
Year 6 trip to Ilkley and Harrogate *See separate letter for more details*	Friday 26 th September 2025
Year 5 trip to Whitby *See separate letter for more details*	Wednesday 1 st October 2025
Individual School Photographs	Friday 3 rd October 2025
Parents' Evening 1 (3:30pm-6pm) *Appointments will be available on MCAS nearer the time*	Tuesday 7 th October 2025
Year 4 trip to Richmond & Knaresborough	Wednesday 8 th October 2025
Parents' Evening 2 (3:30pm-6pm) *Appointments will be available on MCAS nearer the time*	Thursday 9 th October 2025
SKA Exhibition	Wednesday 15 th October 2025
Autumn Disco	Monday 20 th October 2025
Achievement Assembly Year 3 & 4 *Invite only*	Thursday 23 rd October 2025
Achievement Assembly Year 5 & 6 *Invite only*	Friday 24 th October 2025
HALF TERM	School closes Friday 24 th October 2025 and reopens for Autumn 2 on Monday 3 rd November 2025

Year 3 will have their first trip of the year shortly after half term.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of school staff.

A Potter **Headteacher**

